
From: Copans, Jon [Jon.Copans@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 8:46 AM 

To: Springer, Darren 

Subject: FW: WRC Comment letter - Westminster Biz Park 1.8 MW solar facility 

Attachments: Westminster Biz park solar - WRC comment letter.pdf 

 

 
FYI – on the Guard project - both the town and the WRC oppose this project.  It is in a business park and 
they would prefer to use the land for other purposes.  
 
Jon Copans, Deputy Commissioner 
Vermont Public Service Department 
(802) 828-3088 or by cell at (802) 249-5199 
jon.copans@vermont.gov 
Visit the Department at: http://publicservice.vermont.gov/ 
 

From: Oliver, Jeannie  
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 8:09 AM 
To: Copans, Jon <Jon.Copans@vermont.gov> 
Subject: FW: WRC Comment letter - Westminster Biz Park 1.8 MW solar facility 
 
FYI Town opposes Spencer TGC project (National Guard).  
 

From: Alyssa Sabetto [mailto:asabetto@windhamregional.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 10:20 AM 
To: susan.hudson@vermont.gov 
Cc: manager@westminstervt.org; Kisicki, Aaron <Aaron.Kisicki@vermont.gov>; Oliver, Jeannie 
<Jeannie.Oliver@vermont.gov>; 'jack cunningham' <jdcunn@myfairpoint.net> 
Subject: WRC Comment letter - Westminster Biz Park 1.8 MW solar facility 
 
Hello Ms. Hudson, 
 
Attached please find a comment letter from the Windham Regional Commission’s Project Review 
Committee. 
 
Thank you, 
Alyssa 
 
Alyssa Sabetto, CFM 
Planner 
Windham Regional Commission 
139 Main Street, Suite 505 
Brattleboro, VT 05301 
Phone: (802) 257-4547 ext 109 
Fax: (802) 254-6383 
windhamregional.org | WRC facebook 
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139 Main Street, Suite 505 / Brattleboro, VT  05301 / Phone: 802-257-4547 / Fax 802-254-6383 
www.windhamregional.org 

 
 

April 13, 2016 

 

RE:  Spencer-TGC Westminster, LLC, 1.8 MW solar installation at Westminster Business Park 

 

Ms. Susan Hudson 

Vermont Public Service Board 

112 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05602-2701 

 

Dear Ms. Hudson: 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Project Review Committee of the Windham Regional Commission.  

The Committee is in receipt of a comment letter regarding this project sent from the Town of 

Westminster Selectboard dated April 8, 2016.  The Town Manager, Russell Hodgkins and 

members of the Selectboard, have also met with our Committee to express their concerns about 

this project.  Their primary concern is that this project will consume the remainder of land in the 

Westminster Business Park, which could jeopardize future commercial and/or industrial growth 

in their community.  The purpose of this letter is to express support for the concerns raised by the 

Town of Westminster. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this proposal.  Please do not hesitate to contact me 

should you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Alyssa Sabetto 

Planner and Project Review Committee Staff 

 

Cc:  PSD 

 Westminster Town Manager 


